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MARCH 
Fri 18th 

END OF TERM 

Thurs 24th 9.45am - 1pm 

Maundy Thursday Activity    

Morning at St Andrew’s Church 

Fri 25th 10am 

Family Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 25th 3pm 

Meditation at the Cross St      

Andrew’s Church 

Sat 26th 7.30pm 

Tenebrae Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Sun 27th 10am 

Family Communion followed by 

Easter egg hunt at St Andrew’s 

Church 

APRIL 
Mon 4th  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Wed 6th 9am 

Y6 Health Survey 

Sun 10th 10am 

Family Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Wed 13th 3.45pm 

Netball tournament               

St Nicholas Primary 

Thurs 14th 8pm 

PTA Meeting 

 

Children will be showing their 

“talents” in Celebration       

Assembly on Friday 8th April 

at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

We would like to wish all our families an enjoyable and relaxing Easter break. 

School reopens on Monday 4th April. 

 

Easter Eucharist Service 
It was lovely to see so many families attending our Easter Service at St 
Andrew’s Church. Thank you to the school choir for yet again performing 
so brilliantly and a huge thank you to Mrs Staples-Grantham for all her 
hard work. We would also like to thank our TG mums for organising the 
refreshments which were served back in school after the service. 
 

Easter Bunny 
Once again the Easter Bunny made a special visit to our school gardens. 
The whole school came out into the Spring sunshine to hunt for their 
chocolate treats. It was lovely to share in the children's excitement. Our 
thanks to the PTA for supporting this special TG Easter tradition. 
 

Party Church Monday 21st March 10 - 11.30am St Laurences’ 

We had a great time on Sunday now its all go for the Special Party 
Church to celebrate Easter. We have lots of crafts prepared and of 
course Hot Cross Buns, so do come and join us on that first day of the 
Easter holidays. 

Revd Ruth 

 

Philip Ardagh 
On Monday morning, we were delighted to welcome the author, Philip 
Ardagh. Class 3 and 4 children were thrilled to have the opportunity to 
share their creative projects with Phillip and with some of our TG families 
who joined us. Philip was most impressed with the quality of the children’s 
work and it was wonderful for  them to have the opportunity to share their 
writing with a published author. 
 
Sport Relief 

We have all enjoyed our afternoon out on the field taking part in the TG 
Sport Relief Mile. It was lovely to see the children’s enthusiasm and 
commitment to completing the challenge. Thank you very much to our 
parent volunteers who came to act as marshals. Please send any   
sponsor money that your children have raised into school by Friday 8

th
 

April. 
Forest School 
Reception children will have their usual Forest School session 
the first week back but there will not be Forest School for Class 2 
or KS2 children. 
 
Archery/Fencing Club 
There will be an Archery Club on Wednesday 6th April for those children who are owed 
a session from this term. We will be starting a Fencing Club on Wednesday 13th April, 
registration forms will be sent out the first week back. 
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